
THE SECRETARY OF THE NAVY
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20350

24 October 1979

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
American GI Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I am sure you know how much your support and
encouragement have meant to me in the past and will
continue to mean in my next chapter with the Navy.
My interest in the potential Hispanic contribution
to the Navy's future is deep and abiding.

I look forward to an early reunion and in the
meantime convey my warmest wishes for success in
your undertakings.

Warmest regards,

Edward Hidalgo


